
      
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

August 20, 2009 
   

 
F. Danny Eyre 
Bridger Valley Electric Association 
P.O. Box 399 
Mountain View, WY  82939 
 

R
E:  Docket No. 09-022-T01  The Bridger Valley 
Electric Board of Directors authorized a five percent rate 
increase. 

 
Dear Mr. Eyre: 
 

The Commission has reviewed the proposed tariff revisions transmitted on July 
30, 2009. 
 

The revisions with an effective date of August 1, 2009, have been acknowledged 
by the Commission. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Julie Orchard                         
Commission Secretary 
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